
Yes. We are! Just like your home needs remodeled and

sometimes gutted, so do our technology systems.

 
We've used Rapattoni for over 20 years as our MLS system,


and they have been good. But, a coat of paint and new

hardware cannot give us what we need and want. We need


high performance and high efficiency. 
 

As previously announced, Perchwell was selected as our

new MLS system to meet the ever-changing and ever-


evolving needs. The new system will be flexible, efficient,

faster, and include more data fields. The interface and client

communication are modern and the data and analytics will


provide the information you need to operate efficiently!
 

We expect the implementation to occur in the December

2022 timeframe. You will receive a lot of information and


training opportunities over the next several months. Please

be on the lookout. 




The Rollout of Your New

Perchwell MLS System

Are  you ready for an update?

Perchwell & Me in 2023


